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The October 2020 monthly accounting reports are available in SBU Reporting and in the
ERAS system. For more information on SBU Reporting for Finance and how to get access,
please click the link: http://it.stonybrook.edu/services/sbu-reporting.

The Stony Brook Foundation Business Office will be closed on Friday, November 27,
2020. Please plan your business needs accordingly.

We wish you and your family a healthy and safe holiday season!

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Stony Brook Foundation, Inc.
230 Administration Building
Stony Brook, NY 11794-1188
phone: 631-632-6536
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